
Defibrillator training 

Subject: Please Share Defibrillator training event at Laneham 5th September 2.30pm - 3.30pm and 7.30pm 
- 8.30pm  

Hi Everyone, 
  
I’ve been asked to share the below with the other Parishes in Bassetlaw/Western West Lindsey & Northern 
Newark & Sherwood, so I have included you all on this as a BCC distribution, I would be grateful if you can 
forward to  all  your cllrs, please tell them to feel free to promote the below by word of mouth, in any local 
news letters, your facebook and other social media, whats app groups etc so that people in the East 
Bassetlaw area know of the below training should they want to go to it. 
  
All the best, 
  
Ed 
  
From: Daniel Griffin   
Sent: 13 August 2022 10:57 
To: clerk 
Subject: Defibrillator training 
  
  
We’re running a defibrillator and CPR training course at the hall on 5th Sept and want to invite other village 
groups along. Loads of villages have defibrillators in their area now and we’ve got a retired paramedic 
running a training session. Details are below: 
  
** 
CPR & Defibrillator Training 
5th September 2.30pm - 3.30pm and 7.30pm - 8.30pm 
At Laneham Memorial Hall (DN22 0NG) 
  
Former paramedic of 17 years Trevor Robinson has kindly offered to share some easy CPR training and show 
us how to use a defibrillator. There are many community defibrillators around our villages and with some 
very simple training these machines could help to save a life. You’ll be guided through some essential life-
saving techniques and given vital knowledge in this course which is open to all.  
  
Tickets are just £2 to cover hall costs and the price includes refreshments and biscuits. You can book a space 
via lanehammemorialhall@gmail.com or by calling in to LLindas Craft & Card shop on Main Street in 
Laneham. 
  
RSVP by 31st August 2022. 
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